Glen Jia

From: Mathew Haugen <matt@elementliving.co>
Sent: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 12:42 PM

To: Glen Jia

Subject: Medio House Plans in El Granada.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hello. | recently came across plans for a house on Medio in El Granada (APN 047-044-200). (I live just up the street from
this address).

This home has a cool contemporary aesthetic and | feel like this would be a good addition to the neighborhood.

Thanks for giving me the opportunity to throw in my 2 cents.

Mathew Haugen - Co-Founder
|:|650.533.7989
Dmatt@elementlivinq.co

waw.elementlivinq.co
|:|4O Stone Pine Rd. Suite H. Half Moon Bay. DRE01721577




From: Leni

To: Glen Jia

Subject: PLN 202100292. March 10, 2022

Date: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 10:01:46 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

To Whom It May Concern,

re: PLN 202100292

As a longtime resident of El Granada I am very pleased that projects
like this are finally coming forward.

This handsome modern home designed by Stuart Grunow, an award winning
local professional architect, reflects his dynamic vision for the future

of the coastside.

The lines of this home look clean and simple, but I can see his
attention to detail and quality.

The homes many large windows take in the surrounding natural beauty.
Its subdued exterior colors and dramatic stone feature blend

well with that natural beauty.

This is a distinctly refreshing departure from the ho-hum style homes
that have been built on the coast. (my humble opinion)

I believe it is important that we take advantage of the vision and
talent of this award winning local architect.

I wholeheartedly support this project.

Leni Schultz
El Granada Calif. ( on Half Moon Bay) 94018

650-504-4547
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